
Weekly Newsletter 

March 1, 2024 
Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

The Lord is kind and full of       

compassion, slow to anger, 

abounding in mercy.   

Psalm 145:8 

Mar. 6—1st Gr. Mass @9AM 

Mar. 7—GA Meeting @5:30PM in the cafeteria 

Mar. 12—Kindergarten Teddy Bear Tea @6PM 

Mar. 13—6th Gr. Mass @9AM 

Mar. 15—GOTS Awards & Re-
ception @8:25AM/Stations of 
the Cross at All Saints Church 
5:30PM 

Mar. 19—Birthday Cookie 
Day/Stations of the Cross 
@2PM/Preschool Cupcake So-
cial @6PM 

Mar. 20—7th Gr. Mass @9AM/School Board 
Meeting @6:15PM 

Mar. 21—Seder Meal @11:30AM 

Mar. 22—End of 3rd Quarter/Early Release 
@12:15PM/NO ASAP Available 

Mar. 25-29—Spring Break 

Apr. 1—Easter Monday/NO SCHOOL 

Adrian Nuxoll Memorial Scholarship 
 

SCHOLARSHIP:  When Karen Edmundson's dad died in 2003, 
her family asked that donations go toward a scholarship to All 
Saints Catholic School in his name. Because of Adrian Nuxoll's 
lifelong active involvement with the Knights of Columbus at 
the local, state and national level, the scholarship is awarded 
to a child who will be in grades K-8 next year, whose father or 
grandfather is/was involved in the KC's. The scholarship 
is available to help pay K-8 tuition for any member of the 
child's immediate family to All Saints Catholic School for 12 
months following the award.  It is not a reimbursement for 
tuition already paid. 
 Contributions are still being accepted and added to the schol-
arship. Any eligible names will go in a hat and the name will 
be drawn out at a school assembly on March 15th. If your 
child is eligible, please sign the form below and send back to 
school by Monday, March 4th. If you have more than one stu-
dent in the school, please write all names on this form and 
each name will be entered separately into the drawing. 
  
Student's name(s) 
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
Grade(s) ________________ 
  
Name of father or grandfather who is/was a member of the 
Knights of Columbus:  ____________________________ 
  
Location of KC council: 
____________________________________________________ 
If you prefer, you may email this information to Mrs. Ed-

mundson: kedmundson@ascs-pk6.org 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to order your school yearbook before 

April 1st. You can find information how to order on 

our school website:  https://ascs-pk6.org/yearbook/ 

Fifteen middle school stu-
dents, as a design thinking 
project, volunteered at the 
Idaho Food Bank.  They 

boxed two pallets of food 
that will be distributed 
throughout our region.   
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